
 

 

1st October 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Nursery Stay & Play 
  

We would like to invite you to attend our first Nursery Stay & Play on Friday 11th October from 

8:45am-10:00am. We run Stay & Play sessions every half term and they are a great opportunity for 

you to spend time with your child in school to see what happens during teaching times. The children 

love showing their grown-ups around their Nursery and it is a brilliant way for you to see how you can 

support your child at home to ensure continuity between home and school.  

 

The focus this half term is on transition and our topic ‘What makes me special?’ This will be an 

opportunity for you to see how the children are settling in in their new environment, spend time with 

your child, talk to your class teacher and observe the general daily routine. 

 

If you have anything that you would specifically like to see in future Stay & Play sessions please do not 

hesitate to see your child’s class teacher with your suggestion.  

 

We look forward to seeing you there. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Khadijah Iqbal & Ellie Webb 

Nursery Teachers 

 


